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Hello

My comment is regarding site reference 519 on page 166 of the Publication Plan April 2024.

| live in ||| 2d benefit from a rural feel when I walk towards and onto Lane Green
Road. | have seen some developments where the entrance to the development is a green space.
Others are badly designed, lack green spaces and new houses are straight on to the road.

We currently have hedgehogs, squirrels and other wildlife in the area and in our garden. If the
area around Lane Green Road does not have any green spaces retained then | feel that the
wildlife within Bilbrook could be affected.

It would be a shame if the t-junctions, where Wesley Avenue and Oakfield Road meet Lane
Green Road were to become crossroads. The rural feel, where the ends of the roads, look onto

fields would be lost for the people already living in this area.

The junction by the Woodman pub currently gets congested and could get more congested with
the increase in traffic.

| hope that these comments are taken into consideration during planning.
Many thanks
Sarah Guy
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